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PPS [ PES

Kindergarteners had their annual
Thanksgiving Dinner with great success!
They learned table manners, place
settings, and shared their gratitude.

PPS 2nd graders are creating their habitat
projects to support their science SOLs. This
Is a wonderful hands-on project that
continues year after year.

Officer Pete has been providing wonderful
lessons to our students through the DARE
program about safety in school, at home,
and in the community.

PPS continues to be grateful for the PHS
students for visiting and supporting within
the Teacher Cadet class, Special Friends,
and Fun Fridays!

5th graders are taking their first field trip of
the year this December and 4th graders
will be receiving their musical recorder
instrument soon!

The PES Book Fair ends tomorrow with the
Family Night being tonight from 5-7pm.

PES has been working hard to provide
training and scheduling for lunch and
recess volunteers. We thank everyone for
their continued support!

Follow us! @poquosonschools
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PCPS Happenings

PMS [ PHS

Student Council Association officers and
homeroom representatives have been elected
and are off to a strong start!

Congratulations to the eleven students who
were selected for the District VIl Middle School
Chorus. They will perform at CNU on February
10th.

PMS had an amazing trip to Washington DC
last month. It was cold- but students still had
a blast and learned much about our country’s
history!

The PMS Book Fair ends tomorrow with the
Family Night being held tonight from from 5-
7pm.

Congratulations to the Senior of the Month -
Ella Clarke, who was recognized at our
November school board meeting!

The Botany Il class continues to grow great
crops which are then used in making recipes
in Intro to Culinary Arts. Check out their
website for pics, videos, and recipes!

The PHS football team continues on to state
semi-finals this Saturday! We wish them the
best of luck. Our winter sports have started
meets and games! Follow our Poquoson High
School Athletics through instagram, facebook,
tiktok, and twitter to stay up to date!
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District

Once again, each building has
been recognized as a Purple Star
school for their hard work and
dedication in ensuring smooth
transitions and connectivity with
our military-connected students!
We are one of only two divisions in
the state of Virginia to have all of
our schools with this recognition!

Swing by the PHS Forum on
December 8th at 6pm for a Meet &
Greet with our Athletic Admin
Team. Refreshments will be
provided!

We welcome Mrs. Jennifer
Cannella into her new role as the
Instructional and  Technology
Admin for the division!

Save the Date




